Accident Report

Accident with the train number 60,984 on the Passive Level Crossing, located at the Km 37,969 of the Line of the south, which occurred on November 27, 2006
Summary

On the 27th November 2006, a passenger car with the registration OX-68-86 went into a passive level crossing, type D, located at the Km 37,969 of the South Line, and was caught by the freight train No. 60,984, at about 19.15, and between the stations of Águas de Moura and Vale da Rosa.
After the collision the car became stuck under the buffers of the locomotive, and was dragged about 400m and its driver died.

There were no casualties in the train crew. The infrastructure was damaged. 
The traffic movement was interrupted until 23:16.
